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In response to recent social media posts concerning an ambulance on our campus, we
want to clarify the facts. We have not identified any cases of COVID-19 on our campus. An
individual with some symptoms was checked in at our health center today, and out of an
abundance of caution, we notified the hospital. The hospital determined that the individual
did not meet the criteria for the COVID-19 test.
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